
From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 169 Thank you

Date: 27 September 2024 at 09:31
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com

1.       The	Neighbourhood	Plan	Referendum	was	a	resounding	success	and	was	voted	in	favour	to
adopt.	Thank	you	to	all	of	you	who	took	the	>me	to	vote.

Its	next	and	final	stage	will	be	for	Wealden	District	Council	to	vote	for	approve	which	will	be	at
the	beginning	of	November.	Subject	to	the	full	Council’s	approval,	it	will	be	officially	adopted
forthwith.	

East	Hoathly	and	Halland	will	therefore	(hopefully?)	finally	have	a	Neighbourhood	Plan	in	place
and	>me	for	Christmas.	

From	the	day	it	is	adopted	the	Parish	Council	will	be	able	to	receive	the	Community
Infrastructure	Levy	funds	that	it	gets	from	the	new	developments.	They	in	turn	will	be	able	to	be
spent	on	both	East	Hoathly	and	Halland.	The	Neighbourhood	Plan	has	an	Aspira>on	List	which
the	Parish	Council	has	to	follow	and	the	CIL	money	has	to	be	spent	on	this	List.	

hRps://easthoathlyhallandneighbourhoodplan.co.uk/

hRps://easthoathlyhallandneighbourhoodplan.co.uk/onewebmedia/Referendum-Version-
Neighbourhood-Plan-Final.pdf

2.       The	East	Hoathly	Christmas	Tree	will	be	lit	on	Friday,	November	29th	at	5:30pm	and	children
from	East	Hoathly´s	School	will	be	there	to	sing	for	all	of	you.	Mulled	wine	and	mince	pies
offered.	Thank	you	to	Jacqueline	Clark	for	organizing	this	event.	

You are in receipt of this email because you have previously requested to be part of the
Village Concerns email list. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please let us
know.
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